
Hello Teesdale OSHC Families and CommunityOSH Kids . 
Hope everyone had a lovely weekend.

The children have had a lovely couple for weeks since our last new letter .
WE have be very busy learning about Cultural diversity and learning all about other countries and cultures.

The children have had so much fun making mini Sombrero’s, Decorating aboriginal flag cookies, and Paper roll Koi fish.
With many activities for children to make this week and take home.

The children are constantly learning why’ll making and playing due to learning through play.
With Easter just around the corner. We have lots of activities for all the children to make, colour and paint .

And don’t forget the all important Easter chocolates.
All Registering and bookings are made on the parents portal.

(commosh.net.au) All bookings must be made 5pm the night before.
Kind regards from your Educator Stacey and Rhianna.
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